
 

Coming Events 

January 17, 2018 

Attendance,  12 

Guests: Tony and Anthony Schmidt 

Drawing Winner: Lindsey Wulff 

Sick Call:  See below 

January Birthdays:  No club birthdays in January 

Cooks, Doug Oncken, and Jack 

Coming Events: 

WBB & MBB, Th, Jan 24,5:30 & 7:30, Tm 4 

WBB & MBB, Sat, Jan 26, 1:00 & 3:00 Tm 5 

WBB & MBB, Th, Jan 31, 5:30 & 7:30, Team 1 

Board Meeting, Mon, Jan 14, 6:30, at the clubhouse 

 

Today's Meeting:  President Don Helmreich opened our meeting at 6:45.  Bob Bratton led us in 

our invocation.  Lindsey Wulff led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  I think the threat of icy roads 

severely limited our turnout this morning.  With the threat of more bad weather this weekend, 

Doug Oncken is looking for recommendations for some good books to read.  Mike did some 

checking on the requirements for Food Handlers Licenses for working our concession stand at 

Columbia College.  He arranged for the “food police” to conduct a training class at the clubhouse 

at 8:00 am on Friday, February 8.  We can take the class and get our license at that time.  The 

club will pay for the license.  If you cannot attend the class, you will have to attend the classes 

offered by the Department of Public Health and get your license on your own, but the club will 

still repay your license fee.  Jack went over the upcoming work schedule for Columbia College.  

Our next game on January 24 will be against William Woods.  Woods is one of the two teams to 

beat the number 2 ranked Columbia College women’s team this year, and we expect a very busy 

night.  Mike thought that since Lindsey Wulff won the pot last week, she could not pull her pill 

again.  Mike was wrong, so Lindsey won for her second consecutive week.  We will have to 

make some changes for next week’s drawing.  We are coming into Pancake season.  We have the 

Ashland Pancake Day on February 2, the Midway Pancake Day on February 9, and our Pancake 

Day in Harrisburg on February 16.  Craig Adams led us in the Optimist Creed to close the 

meeting. 

Today's Program:  This morning we heard from Tony and Anthony Schmidt, representing the 

Battle High School soccer teams.  They wanted to thank us for the donation of our building last 

November for their team fund raiser.  They have a Bunko night and silent auctions to benefit the 

teams.  Anthony reported that last year’s event allowed them to purchase new soccer nets, and 

new bags and jerseys for the players.  We look forward to supporting them again later this year. 



Upcoming Programs: 
   No programs scheduled 


